
STATUS STATE  SORT
DESCENDING

REGION COMPONENTS
YEAR
ENACTED

Not
Enacted

Alabama

Clean heat standards establish a
performance standard requiring heat
providers to deliver a gradually-
increasing percentage of low-emission
heating services to customers.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southeast 

Not
Enacted

Alaska

Clean heat standards establish a
performance standard requiring heat
providers to deliver a gradually-
increasing percentage of low-emission
heating services to customers.

Empty
column

Empty
column

West 

Not
Enacted

Arizona

Clean heat standards establish a
performance standard requiring heat
providers to deliver a gradually-
increasing percentage of low-emission
heating services to customers.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southwest 

Not
Enacted

Arkansas

Clean heat standards establish a
performance standard requiring heat
providers to deliver a gradually-
increasing percentage of low-emission
heating services to customers.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southeast 

Not
Enacted

California

Clean heat standards establish a
performance standard requiring heat
providers to deliver a gradually-
increasing percentage of low-emission
heating services to customers.

Empty
column

Empty
column

West 
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STATUS STATE SORT
DESCENDING

REGION COMPONENTS
YEAR
ENACTED

Enacted

Colorado

The state requires gas distribution
utilities to reduce greenhouse gas (GHG)
emissions 4% by 2025 and 22% by 2030,
relative to 2015 levels.

Establishing Policies

SB21-264 (2021)

Empty
column

Empty
column

West 2021 

Not
Enacted

Connecticut

Clean heat standards establish a
performance standard requiring heat
providers to deliver a gradually-
increasing percentage of low-emission
heating services to customers.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Northeast 

Not
Enacted

Delaware

Clean heat standards establish a
performance standard requiring heat
providers to deliver a gradually-
increasing percentage of low-emission
heating services to customers.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southeast 

Not
Enacted

Florida

Clean heat standards establish a
performance standard requiring heat
providers to deliver a gradually-
increasing percentage of low-emission
heating services to customers.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southeast 

Not
Enacted

Georgia

Clean heat standards establish a
performance standard requiring heat
providers to deliver a gradually-
increasing percentage of low-emission
heating services to customers.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southeast 
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STATUS STATE SORT
DESCENDING

REGION COMPONENTS
YEAR
ENACTED

Not
Enacted

Hawai‘i

Clean heat standards establish a
performance standard requiring heat
providers to deliver a gradually-
increasing percentage of low-emission
heating services to customers.

Empty
column

Empty
column

West 

Not
Enacted

Idaho

Clean heat standards establish a
performance standard requiring heat
providers to deliver a gradually-
increasing percentage of low-emission
heating services to customers.

Empty
column

Empty
column

West 

Not
Enacted

Illinois

Clean heat standards establish a
performance standard requiring heat
providers to deliver a gradually-
increasing percentage of low-emission
heating services to customers.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Midwest 

Not
Enacted

Indiana

Clean heat standards establish a
performance standard requiring heat
providers to deliver a gradually-
increasing percentage of low-emission
heating services to customers.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Midwest 

Not
Enacted

Iowa

Clean heat standards establish a
performance standard requiring heat
providers to deliver a gradually-
increasing percentage of low-emission
heating services to customers.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Midwest 
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STATUS STATESORT
DESCENDING

REGION COMPONENTS
YEAR
ENACTED

Not
Enacted

Kansas

Clean heat standards establish a
performance standard requiring heat
providers to deliver a gradually-
increasing percentage of low-emission
heating services to customers.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Midwest 

Not
Enacted

Kentucky

Clean heat standards establish a
performance standard requiring heat
providers to deliver a gradually-
increasing percentage of low-emission
heating services to customers.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southeast 

Not
Enacted

Louisiana

Clean heat standards establish a
performance standard requiring heat
providers to deliver a gradually-
increasing percentage of low-emission
heating services to customers.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southeast 

Not
Enacted

Maine

Clean heat standards establish a
performance standard requiring heat
providers to deliver a gradually-
increasing percentage of low-emission
heating services to customers.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Northeast 

In-
Progress

Maryland

The Maryland Department of the
Environment is required to propose a
clean heat standard regulation.

Establishing Policies

Executive Order 01.01.2024.19

(2024)

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southeast 2024 
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STATUS STATESORT
DESCENDING

REGION COMPONENTS
YEAR
ENACTED

In-
Progress

Massachusetts

MassDEP is developing CHS regulations
based on the CHS framework released in
November 2023.

Establishing Policies

Massachusetts Clean Heat

Standard

Empty
column

Empty
column

Northeast 

Not
Enacted

Michigan

Clean heat standards establish a
performance standard requiring heat
providers to deliver a gradually-
increasing percentage of low-emission
heating services to customers.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Midwest 

Not
Enacted

Minnesota

Clean heat standards establish a
performance standard requiring heat
providers to deliver a gradually-
increasing percentage of low-emission
heating services to customers.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Midwest 

Not
Enacted

Mississippi

Clean heat standards establish a
performance standard requiring heat
providers to deliver a gradually-
increasing percentage of low-emission
heating services to customers.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southeast 

Not
Enacted

Missouri

Clean heat standards establish a
performance standard requiring heat
providers to deliver a gradually-
increasing percentage of low-emission
heating services to customers.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Midwest 
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STATUS STATESORT
DESCENDING

REGION COMPONENTS
YEAR
ENACTED

Not
Enacted

Montana

Clean heat standards establish a
performance standard requiring heat
providers to deliver a gradually-
increasing percentage of low-emission
heating services to customers.

Empty
column

Empty
column

West 

Not
Enacted

Nebraska

Clean heat standards establish a
performance standard requiring heat
providers to deliver a gradually-
increasing percentage of low-emission
heating services to customers.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Midwest 

Not
Enacted

Nevada

Clean heat standards establish a
performance standard requiring heat
providers to deliver a gradually-
increasing percentage of low-emission
heating services to customers.

Empty
column

Empty
column

West 

Not
Enacted

New Hampshire

Clean heat standards establish a
performance standard requiring heat
providers to deliver a gradually-
increasing percentage of low-emission
heating services to customers.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Northeast 

Not
Enacted

New Jersey

Clean heat standards establish a
performance standard requiring heat
providers to deliver a gradually-
increasing percentage of low-emission
heating services to customers.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Northeast 
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STATUS STATESORT
DESCENDING

REGION COMPONENTS
YEAR
ENACTED

Not
Enacted

New Mexico

Clean heat standards establish a
performance standard requiring heat
providers to deliver a gradually-
increasing percentage of low-emission
heating services to customers.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southwest 

Not
Enacted

New York

Clean heat standards establish a
performance standard requiring heat
providers to deliver a gradually-
increasing percentage of low-emission
heating services to customers.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Northeast 

Not
Enacted

North Carolina

Clean heat standards establish a
performance standard requiring heat
providers to deliver a gradually-
increasing percentage of low-emission
heating services to customers.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southeast 

Not
Enacted

North Dakota

Clean heat standards establish a
performance standard requiring heat
providers to deliver a gradually-
increasing percentage of low-emission
heating services to customers.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Midwest 

Not
Enacted

Ohio

Clean heat standards establish a
performance standard requiring heat
providers to deliver a gradually-
increasing percentage of low-emission
heating services to customers.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Midwest 
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STATUS STATESORT
DESCENDING

REGION COMPONENTS
YEAR
ENACTED

Not
Enacted

Oklahoma

Clean heat standards establish a
performance standard requiring heat
providers to deliver a gradually-
increasing percentage of low-emission
heating services to customers.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southwest 

Not
Enacted

Oregon

Clean heat standards establish a
performance standard requiring heat
providers to deliver a gradually-
increasing percentage of low-emission
heating services to customers.

Empty
column

Empty
column

West 

Not
Enacted

Pennsylvania

Clean heat standards establish a
performance standard requiring heat
providers to deliver a gradually-
increasing percentage of low-emission
heating services to customers.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Northeast 

Not
Enacted

Rhode Island

Clean heat standards establish a
performance standard requiring heat
providers to deliver a gradually-
increasing percentage of low-emission
heating services to customers.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Northeast 

Not
Enacted

South Carolina

Clean heat standards establish a
performance standard requiring heat
providers to deliver a gradually-
increasing percentage of low-emission
heating services to customers.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southeast 
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STATUS STATESORT
DESCENDING

REGION COMPONENTS
YEAR
ENACTED

Not
Enacted

South Dakota

Clean heat standards establish a
performance standard requiring heat
providers to deliver a gradually-
increasing percentage of low-emission
heating services to customers.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Midwest 

Not
Enacted

Tennessee

Clean heat standards establish a
performance standard requiring heat
providers to deliver a gradually-
increasing percentage of low-emission
heating services to customers.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southeast 

Not
Enacted

Texas

Clean heat standards establish a
performance standard requiring heat
providers to deliver a gradually-
increasing percentage of low-emission
heating services to customers.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southwest 

Not
Enacted

Utah

Clean heat standards establish a
performance standard requiring heat
providers to deliver a gradually-
increasing percentage of low-emission
heating services to customers.

Empty
column

Empty
column

West 
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STATUS STATESORT
DESCENDING

REGION COMPONENTS
YEAR
ENACTED

In-
Progress

Vermont

The Vermont Public Utility Commission
submitted draft rules for a Clean Heat
Standard to the Vermont General
Assembly in January 2025, which now
require approval by the legislature to
move forward.

In the report, the PUC noted that, while
feasible, a clean heat standard may not
be well-suited for Vermont because of its
regulatory complexity, and offered
possible alternatives to lawmakers,
including a fuel tax on heating fuels to
subsidize existing thermal efficiency
programs.

Establishing Policies

Act 18 (2023)

PUC Report to the legislature with

proposed rules (2025)

Clean Heat Standard

Empty
column

Empty
column

Northeast 2023 

Not
Enacted

Virginia

Clean heat standards establish a
performance standard requiring heat
providers to deliver a gradually-
increasing percentage of low-emission
heating services to customers.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southeast 

Not
Enacted

Washington

Clean heat standards establish a
performance standard requiring heat
providers to deliver a gradually-
increasing percentage of low-emission
heating services to customers.

Empty
column

Empty
column

West 
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STATUS STATESORT
DESCENDING

REGION COMPONENTS
YEAR
ENACTED

Not
Enacted

West Virginia

Clean heat standards establish a
performance standard requiring heat
providers to deliver a gradually-
increasing percentage of low-emission
heating services to customers.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southeast 

Not
Enacted

Wisconsin

Clean heat standards establish a
performance standard requiring heat
providers to deliver a gradually-
increasing percentage of low-emission
heating services to customers.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Midwest 

Not
Enacted

Wyoming

Clean heat standards establish a
performance standard requiring heat
providers to deliver a gradually-
increasing percentage of low-emission
heating services to customers.

Empty
column

Empty
column

West 
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